
January 26, 2023 

Case file: T3-2017-9165/T4-2017-9166/EP-2017-6780 Public hearing Feb 6, 2023 6:30 PM 

Attention; Kevin C Cook, Senior Planner 

Dear Mr. Cook, 

Attached is a picture that I took this morning of the migrating elk in my area. Last night they were near 

my home and walked right through the flower boxes, and I did not even care. They are so majestic and 

it is a wonder to see them up so dose. The photograph was taken from the road as they looked directly 

at me from about 300' feet away. 

Please do not do anything to disrupt their migration route. I have a conservation easement on my 

property to allow wildlife to migrate to Forest Park and back to the Coast Range via the easement on my 

property and that of 11 other properties on McNamee Road. The easements were gladly and freely 

given to allow these beautiful elk and other wild animals to roam free. 

I ask you to reconsider any development that would disrupt this opportunity to keep animals wild and 

free, for once it is gone and it will never come back. 

Thank you for reviewing this opportunity to preserve a worthy cause. 

Sincer , ... [_,) . 
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' orinne Pedersen 

13555 NW McNamee road 

Portland, OR 97231 
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